
 

 
 

Notice of Preparation of Las Virgenes Municipal Water District’s 
2010 Urban Water Management Plan 

 
 

(April 13, 2011) Las Virgenes Municipal Water District (LVMWD) is preparing its 

2010 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This planning effort is being 

conducted to ensure that adequate water supplies are available to meet existing 

and future water demands in LVMWD’s service area.  

 

The Urban Water Management Plan is updated every five years. The UWMP 

document will provide an overview of LVMWD’s water deliveries and uses, water 

supply sources, efficient water uses, and demand management measures.  

 

Additionally, the 2010 UWMP will incorporate LVMWD’s plans for establishing 

water conservation targets needed to achieve the goal of reducing potable water 

consumption 20 percent by 2020 in accordance with the Water Conservation Act 

of 2009.  

 

The draft 2010 UWMP is posted on LVMWD’s web site, www.LVMWD.com.  A 

printed copy is also available for review at LVMWD Headquarters, 4232 Las 

Virgenes Rd, Calabasas, CA 91302 during regular business hours.  

 

This notice is being issued to encourage public involvement, in compliance with 

the Urban Water Management Planning Act. Adoption of the plan by the LVMWD 

Board is expected to occur at a Public Hearing to be held on June 14, 2011.  

Questions or comments regarding the preparation of the LVMWD 2010 UWMP 

should be sent to jzhao@lvmwd.com.  
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